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gstewart

From: <Doug_Tate@pch.gc.ca>

To: <eaoZ@mveirb.nt.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2000 3:03 PM

Subject: Prairie Creek EA - letter of intention

Gordon,

Chuck Blyth informed me today that in an earlier conversation you had agreed to
send an email confirming 1. the participation of Nahanni National Park Reserve
in the Prairie Creek Environmental Assessment, and 2. details on the role of the
park reserve in the process.

This note is just to ensure that Nahanni National Park Reserve is indeed
registered as a participant in the upcoming process.

+

Thank you.
Doug

Douglas Tate

Conservation Biologist

Nahanni National Park Reserve

PO Box 348, Fort Simpson, NT X0E ONO

867-695-3151 Ex 33

867-695-2446 (Fax) '
Doug Tate@pch.gc.ca
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